
Parent Information:  FS1 & FS2       11th February 2015 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Creative Art & Play Course 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 

Starting on Tuesday 3rd March 2015, we will be running a Creative Art & Play course in conjunction 

with Wirral Lifelong & Family Learning Service.  The course is for 4 weeks, from 9am until 11am. 

The course is designed to support parents / carers in developing their child’s communication, 

language & creativity.  The aim is to encourage family members to learn together and to have fun.  

This course is intended to help parents / carers explore ways of supporting their child in developing 

their expressive arts and design skills. 

If you would like to take part in this course, please let us know by returning the slip below by 

Monday 2nd March. 

Many Thanks 

Miss Blakemoore / Miss Finney 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like to attend the Creative Art & Play course starting on Tuesday 3rd March 2015. 

 

Childs Name: ______________________________________________ 

 

Parent / Carers Name: _______________________________________ 

 

Contact Telephone Number: __________________________________ 

 

 

 


